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Comment:
I am in support of this proposed amendment. The court system strives to exemplify professionalism and respect
for the greater community. As someone who has worked in the criminal justice system for the last six years and
has worked with clients of all gender identities, this step would allow dignity during a difficult season of our
clients' lives. Honoring someone’s identity by respecting their pronouns and honorifics is an essential step in
the continued work of inclusion.


